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Dear Year 6 Parents 

As part of the Equals Trust of schools, we have been invited to take part in their ‘Let’s Sing’ event this year. 

The event will be taking place at the Albert Hall, Nottingham on Thursday 30th March 2023.  

On the day, children from schools across the Trust will come together for the day, to share songs with 

each other and learn new songs together. This will culminate in a performance, which starts at 5.30pm and 

should be finished by 6.45pm. At this point, children will need to be collected from the venue by a parent 

or carer. Children will be accompanied by teachers from school throughout the day and they will need to 

wear full school uniform.  

Children will need to bring two separate meals with them as they will need food for lunch and dinner. 

They should also bring a refillable water bottle, which can be topped up throughout the day. 

The cost per attendee will be £7. This includes a contribution towards the cost of coach travel to the Albert 

Hall, venue hire, workshop staff and music. As part of this cost, each performer will also get ONE ticket for 

a member of their family to see the performance. Any extra available tickets will be offered via Event-Brite, 

two weeks before the concert. We will let parents know the date these are available nearer the time. 

If your child would like to take part in the singing workshop and performance, please respond by returning 

the form below no later than Friday 3rd March, 2023.  

Numbers are strictly limited to 30 children per school for this event. Priority is being given to Glee Club 

members from Year 6 who did not attend the event last year. Any remaining places will be offered to Year 

6 Glee Club members who attended last year. (We will draw names from a hat once we know how many 

places are available.) 

Once we have gathered responses, payments will be collected via our School Money system. 

School can support parents in meeting the cost of the trip, where children are in receipt of pupil premium 

funding (eg. receiving free school meals.) Follow the link to see if you are eligible: Free school meals and milk 

| Nottinghamshire County Council 

 

Best wishes, 

Mr Marshall and Mrs Toom 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Child’s name ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

I would like my child to attend the Equals Trust ‘Let’s Sing’ event on Thursday 30th March. 

Signed ……………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)     date ……………………………. 

 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk

